
Connect with us by scanning the QR code or by filling out a
connection card in the back of the pew and dropping
it in an offering box in the front  foyer. We would love
to share with you about our church, ministries, and 
how you can become a part of our family.

Get in touch with us!
440 7th Ave E, Owen Sound, ON, N4K 2X3

Office: (519) 376-2026

Email: office@alliancechurch.net

www.alliancechurch.net
scan here for

info on how

to give

We are presently  in need of a few
people willing to help prepare the
communion elements ready for
communion on a Sunday morning.
If you would like to volunteer
please contact Angie at the
church office.

Welcome to

April Bulletin

New here? we would love to connect

Tues

Wed

Thurs

Fri

Where do my kids go?
OSAC KIDS is for infants to grade 6. Check your kids in at the
registration desk in the back foyer, then join the service until
dismissal after announcements. Parents can bring their kids
downstairs to their classes. Grade 7-8 will meet in the youth room.

coming up
Sun       7
Mon      8
Tues     9
Fri         12
Sat        13
Sun       21
Mon      22
Sat        27

Newcomers Connect 
Ladies Basketball
Truth & Freedom Course
56er’s Event
Simply Worship
Family Lunch & Annual Meeting
Ladies Basketball 
FORMED Men’s Conference @ Word Of Life
Camp

Emmaus Walking Group
Young Adults
Moms and Tots
Sr. Youth 
Prayer at TheXchange
Zoom Prayer
Jr. Youth 
Men’s Prayer & Study

Weekly events
9:30am
7pm
10:30am
7pm
12pm
7pm
7pm
7:15am

11:45am
7pm
7 pm
6pm
6:30pm
11:45pm
7pm

What should I expect on a Sundays?

1) Praise and worship together
2) Announcements and updates
3) Kids dismissal
4) Biblical teaching
5) Reflect in worship and a benediction
6) Opportunity for prayer with Elders at
the front of the sanctuary
7) Coffee, snacks, and fellowship in the
gym after service

giving at osac

A team of volunteers have started to
meet and plans are being made for the
month of June to celebrate Gods
faithfulness in the ministry of Owen
Sound Alliance Church. If  interested in
joining our committee, see Angie Lyman.  
We have some exciting events planned
and special guests joining us in June.  
Our Annual baptism & picnic is on the
calendar for Sunday, June 23. Stay tuned
for more information in the coming
months.

.



men’s ministry

Osac ministries Highlights

Anna pyles scholarship
A special offering will be taken Sunday, April 14 to continue to support this
scholarship in memory of Anna Pyles. Any student heading to a Christian
college or university wishing to apply for this scholarship can pick up an
application form from the church office or email aadams@alliancechurch.net 

Truth & freedom course
Join us for a 10 week Ellel Ministries video & workbook course. This course is
led by our T&F team beginning April 9th @ 7pm with a focus on honesty and
self-reflection. Participants embark on a transformative journey to discover
the abundant life that God intended for them. Registration is now open online. 

Annual Meeting
Sunday, April 21: Please Join us for a family lunch and Annual meeting to
follow. Election of new Elders to the Elders Board will take place that
afternoon by members of the church, plus review of the financial statements
and other reports. All members are encouraged to attend, but the meeting is
open to everyone.

FORMED Men’s Conference is on April 27 at Word of Life Bible Institute and
Camp. Doors open at 9am for registration. Come and learn from our guest
speaker Steve Kerr on how to be formed into God’s image as men.
$50 ( $15 for sons and friends). Have questions? connect with Tim Wood
for more information 519-371-3306

missions focus

   Prayer Request 

Our Ecuador team continues to prepare for their trip at the
end of June to Ecuador. 
Pray that the Lord will continue to prepare each heart for the
country and people of Ecuador.
Pray as the team continues their team meetings.
Prayerfully consider financially contributing to the team. This
can be done by adding “Ecuador” to your offering envelope or
online

DOWNTOWN OUTREACH
A collection of 2-4 man tents and sleeping bags will be collected at the church
until Sunday, April 14. Please also see a list of other donations that are a
priority in April in the hallway. We are excited for the opportunity that we have
had to share with our friends as well as the Safe & Sound staff. We will
continue to seek God's direction and how we can effectively use the name of
Jesus. Thank you for continuing to support our work in Jesus name.

ECUADOR TEAM
BERNICE TUDOR

 SUMMER MCKAY
 JULIA KENNEDY
NICK KENNEDY
JESSICA LYMAN

LEAH ELDER
MILA MCMURRAY

Simply Worship 
Saturday, April 13 @ 6:30pm: A community fundraising event is being held at
OSAC to support Youth Unlimited Owen Sound and The Red door Youth
Centre. Its promised to be a great night of worship, refreshments, and insights
into the  Youth Centre impactful work. Child care provided  donations can be
made in support @ www.yfcowensound.com or at the door.

Amount Needed:                                $17,000.00
Received to Date:                               $15,400.37
Please indicate on your offering envelope or e-transfer
“Ecuador” to help support the team.

A hug thank you to all of you that
donated items for our Silent Auction
and to those that placed a bid. We
were able to raise  $2813.00 towards
our goal, Praise the Lord!


